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Enclosure. 6th July, 1921,

Dear Mr.Cox,

Adverting to my letter of the lst instant,
regarding the fleet of the Osaka Shosen Kaisha, we have
Just received from the Nippon Yusen Kaisha a letter, dated
17th May, a copy of which I enclose,

The "PENANG MARU", the class of which is proposed
to be withdrawn on the expiry of her existing certificate is
& steamer of 5214 tons, built in 1913, and vefore taking action
on the request of the Owners I shall be mueh obliged if you
will favour me with any remarks you may be able to make thereon.

With kind regaris,
Yours faithfully,

H.Jasper Cox, Esq.,
KOBE.
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